
 
Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

February 21, 2022 
Special Workshop Session 

  
 
In attendance: Trustees- Trustee Reese, Trustee vanHaaren, Trustee Black  
                        Staff- Administrator Andy Ehrhart, Zoning Mike Arnold and  
             Fiscal Officer Deborah Watson 
  BZA-Debbie Fisher, Pete Mannheim, Zach Staudter, Steve Owens, Jeff Butt 
  ZC- Bill Serra, Lorna Furderer, Jess Underwood, Josh, Wilkerson 

   
  
Admin: 
 

1: Board and Staff Introduction 
 
2: Discussion of Board responsibilities (attendance, conflicts, notifications, etc)- all boards 
 
3: Discussion of Bethel Township Zoning Code Updates- all boards 

 Trustee vanHaaren explained the current 2 annexations the Township is faced with.   
 The Trustee’s want to initiate the zoning boards to review zoning changes. 

 
 4: Land Use Plan Update- all boards  

 Discussion from all Boards on Topics of updates. 
5:  Discussion of additional roles and responsibilities of the Trustees. 

 Liaison for the 5 Rivers Metro Park, Trustee Black would like to have this responsibility due to 
the fact he has been in discussion with parties involved already. 

 Liaison for Annexation, Trustee vanHaaren would like to continue her role as Liaison for 
Annexation. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned 8:25pm 
 

 
 
  
 
  
 
  

 
 

 
  
 



 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
 
  

  
 


